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In a recent InvestorIntel interview, Chris Thompson spoke with
Alex Klenman, CEO and Director of Leocor Gold Inc. (CSE: LECR |
OTCQB: LECRF) about Leocor’s recent soil sampling campaign on
their Western Exploit District in Newfoundland representing one
of the largest land packages held by any public company in the
region, which is currently a hotspot for gold exploration in
Canada.

In this InvestorIntel interview, which may also be viewed on
YouTube (click here to subscribe to the InvestorIntel Channel),
Alex Klenman said that Leocor’s exploration team is led by well-
known and award-winning prospector Shawn Ryan, who has had a lot
of success in the Yukon. He went on to say that Leocor is in a
strong cash position as it continues to explore its Baie Verte
District in Newfoundland containing multiple gold occurrences.

To watch the full interview, click here.

About Leocor Gold Inc.

Leocor Gold Inc. is a British Columbia-based resource company
involved in the acquisition and exploration of precious metal
projects, with a current focus in Atlantic Canada.  Leocor,
through  outright  ownership  and  earn-in  agreements,  currently
controls  several  gold-copper  projects  in  prime  exploration
ground located within the prolific Baie Verte Mining District. 
Leocor’s  Bae  Verte  portfolio  includes  the  Dorset,  Dorset
Extension, Copper Creek and Five Mile Brook projects, creating a
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contiguous  nearly  2,000-hectare  exploration  corridor.   The
Company also controls the 6,847-ha grassroots Startrek project
near Gander, as well as three district scale land packages in
North Central Newfoundland, known as Robert’s Arm, Hodge’s Hill,
and Leamington, (collectively “Western Exploits”) representing
over 144,000 hectares (1,440 square kilometers) of prospective
exploration

To know more about Leocor Gold Inc., click here.

Disclaimer:  Leocor  Gold  Inc.  is  an  advertorial  member  of
InvestorIntel Corp.

This  interview,  which  was  produced  by  InvestorIntel  Corp.,
(IIC), does not contain, nor does it purport to contain, a
summary of all the material information concerning the “Company”
being interviewed. IIC offers no representations or warranties
that  any  of  the  information  contained  in  this  interview  is
accurate or complete.

This  presentation  may  contain  “forward-looking  statements”
within  the  meaning  of  applicable  Canadian  securities
legislation.  Forward-looking  statements  are  based  on  the
opinions and assumptions of the management of the Company as of
the date made. They are inherently susceptible to uncertainty
and other factors that could cause actual events/results to
differ  materially  from  these  forward-looking  statements.
Additional risks and uncertainties, including those that the
Company does not know about now or that it currently deems
immaterial, may also adversely affect the Company’s business or
any investment therein.

Any  projections  given  are  principally  intended  for  use  as
objectives and are not intended, and should not be taken, as
assurances that the projected results will be obtained by the
Company. The assumptions used may not prove to be accurate and a
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potential  decline  in  the  Company’s  financial  condition  or
results of operations may negatively impact the value of its
securities.  Prospective  investors  are  urged  to  review  the
Company’s profile on Sedar.com and to carry out independent
investigations in order to determine their interest in investing
in the Company.

If  you  have  any  questions  surrounding  the  content  of  this
interview, please contact us at +1 416 792 8228 and/or email us
direct at info@investorintel.com.
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